	From: Jill <jillysharrison@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 26, 2020 at 11:15 AM
Subject: LHCA Update for the Community - October 26, 2020
To: JILL HARRISON <jillysharrison@gmail.com>

This community update includes the following:


Meeting Minutes from the September 15th BOD meeting

A Note from Joice Fairechild

Tribute to Alice Phillips information

Information to keep handy with your LHCA paperwork to easily access the BOD through official email and the website to obtain current information and pertinent documents, or make requests.



As a reminder, please send any inquiries to the lhoffice email: lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com . Thank you very much!

prepared by: Jill Harrison, LHCA BOD Secretary




Laurel Hollow Condominium Association
Email:  lhoffice@laurelhollowfl.com
Website:  http://www.laurelhollowfl.com
3 Attachments
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